Marshall Pam

From: Delong Annola

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 11:33 AM

To: Marshall Pam

Subject: FW: BAN HORSE TRIPPING!IHHH TR Ern

From: Egers Excavating mailto;tegers@warpnet.ca]
Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2013 8:50 AM '
To: Delong Annola

It haéjust been brought to my attention that there is some very DERANGED people in Oregan who are aflowed to
practice this EXTREMLY CRUEL act they call "HORSE TRIPPING" How anyone who calls themselves Human could regard
this act as entertainment, is beyond belief!!!! It's nothing more than publicly TERRORISING and TORTURING of one of

Please STOP!!

Carol Egers, Canadian



